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Comments for Public Posting: Please approve RSO exemptions for hosts like myself who live in
their homes and have a second bedroom available. AirBNB is an
essential part of my retirement plan. The short term hosting I do
fills a much needed position in the tourist economy, contributes to
the city’s tax base, and supports local business. I am eager to
work with the city by registering, and paying all required fees to
allow me to host year round. I appreciate your support.



